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In May of 2001 the Salt Lake City Council established a number of goals to guide 
the review of City’s first biennial budget. That Council’s goals are summarized as 
follows:  

�� In keeping with the Council’s resolution on funding for Capital 
Improvements, 9% of ongoing General Fund revenue will be allocated to 
the CIP Fund. 

�� There will be no property tax increase. 

�� There will be no reduction in current fund balance, thereby keeping an 
adequate “rainy day” fund. 

�� One-time revenues will be used only to fund one-time projects, but not 
ongoing or reoccurring programs. 

Council staff has presented the goals that were used during the review and 
adoption of the fiscal year 2001-2002, 2002-2003 Biennial budget for Council 
Member review as they discuss the Mayor’s recommended budget amendment 
for fiscal year 2002-2003. Also attached are two resolutions summarizing 
Council intents relating to the Capital Improvement Program. 


